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180 Haven Road 
Pullenvale   QLD   4069 
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Wednesday,	
  March	
  20th,	
  2013	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
Ms.	
  Vicki	
  Middleton	
  
Deputy	
  Director	
  (Corporate)	
  
Bureau of Meteorology 
GPO Box 1289 
Melbourne   VIC   3001 
FOI@bom.gov.au 
 
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
Dear	
  Ms.	
  Middleton:	
  
	
  
Re:	
  Freedom	
  of	
  Information	
  request	
  30/5693	
  
	
  
Further	
  to	
  your	
  letter	
  dated	
  March	
  8th,	
  2013	
  and	
  following	
  subsequent	
  discussion	
  with	
  
the	
  Bureau’s	
  FOI	
  Coordinator	
  Patrick	
  Ferry	
  on	
  Monday,	
  March	
  18th,	
  2013	
   I	
  confirmed 
my decision to make a revised request under FOI legislation. 
 
The clarity of your letter dated March 8th, 2013 and Patrick’s assistance made our 
discussion straightforward. As I’m sure you’ve been advised, Patrick and I were able 
to meet your needs and my needs. 
 
Attached is a copy of emails exchanged with Patrick and confirming revisions to my 
request as agreed with and endorsed by Patrick. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Original personally signed 
 
 
Malcolm-Ieuan: Roberts. 
 
Enclosure: Paper copy of email thread exchanged with Patrick Ferry 
cc:  Patrick Ferry	
  


